
March 31, 2023 

Chairwoman Kay Granger       Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 
House Appropriations Committee Republicans  House Appropriations Committee Democrats 
H-307 The Capitol  1036 Longworth HOB 
Washington, DC 20515  Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the City of Diamond Bar’s Heritage Park Renovation Project (Phase 
I) in Fiscal Year 2024.  The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Diamond Bar, 
Los Angeles County, located at 21810 Copley Drive, Diamond Bar, California, 91765. The 
funding would be used to renovate the community center, parking lot, walkways, restroom 
facilities, playground, tot lot, picnic area, basketball courts and ball field, while ensuring full ADA 
compliance and accessibility for people of all ages. The renovation will also create a stimulating 
play experience for children and individuals with disabilities, while making the facility safer and 
more energy efficient, and increasing the opportunity for meeting space to serve the residents and 
businesses of Diamond Bar.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(4) and 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(5). I certify that I have no financial interest in this 

project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

Sincerely, 

Linda T. Sanchez 
Member of Congress 


